Kand/IS1/302/2/2015
Assistant High Commission of India
Kandy

Assistant High Commission of India, Kandy is
organizing prize distribution ceremony to students
who have qualified their Hindi examinations
conducted by Dakshin Bhartiya Hindi Pracharini
Sabha in February 2015 at

Girls’ High School,
Peradeniya Road, Kandy
On Sunday, 19" July, 2015
at 1530 hrs onwards

All are requested to join us to make the evening
joyous and colourful.



